
 

 
 

Christmas is almost here!  Let's kick off the season in the right 
spirit by joining other St. James students and their families in 

singing Christmas carols to the elderly. 
 

When? Sunday, December 9th, from 2:00 to 3:30 pm. 
Where? Chelsea Senior Living, One Hartford Drive, Tinton Falls 

Behind the McDonalds on Shrewsbury Ave. NOTE: Parking is limited. 
 

Mark it on your calendars and come share your voices with us! No 
prior experience required. Music sheets will be given and all songs 
should be familiar.  Come see the debut of “Christmas Carols and 
the Virtues of Christmas”, featuring Mr. Scrooge, as he tells us 
how he learned to keep Christmas in his heart.  We encourage each 
family to bring a small baked treat to share with the seniors. There 
is no need to reply.  Dress in red and green if you can and bring a 
scarf and a hat for caroling.  
 
We hope you can come join us in showing our senior citizens how 

much St. James cares! 
 

Questions? Send email to CareSteps@mysaintjames.com or call Sandy Thuel or 
Elaine Goumas (Sandy: 732-768-0457; Elaine: 732-213-9050). 

 

 

 


